
PTA NEWSLETTER

We warmly welcome new 
committee members and would 
love a team of helpers to assist at 
events. If you can spare any time 
and are interested then please 
come and speak to any of us or 
email: 
pta@martleshamacademy.org

We hope your children 
enjoyed the movie night as 
much as we did!
Thank you for your support, 
we raised a fantastic £385.34

Thurs 2nd Dec
Donation day
Monday 6th Dec
Christmas stall and 
Raffle envelopes home
Monday 13th Dec
Raffle ticket deadline
Tuesday 14th Dec
Festive donuts and hot 
choc for sale 
Friday 17th Dec
Raffle drawn

Christmas is coming and sadly due to high Covid 
cases in Suffolk we have had to make some 
changes to our planned activities. 
We hope that all MPA families will support us and 
that we can all enjoy some festivities together.

Donation day:
We are creating Christmas hampers for a big 
raffle at the end of term. There will be an adult 
and child hamper to win per class.
On Thursday 2nd Dec all children are welcome to 
come to school in non uniform in exchange for 
donating a prize for our adult hampers. We would 
love to get a good selection of alcohol, 
chocolates, biscuits etc…..think what you would 
like to win.


